THE CHURCH
OF ENGLAND

Responding to the publication of the consultation on divorce law, the Revd Martin Kettle of the Church of England’s Mission and Public Affairs

division, said: “Divorce is always a sad process, and it is right to keep the law under review.

“However, we want to support and strengthen marriage, because in its challenges as well as its joys, it is an amazing gift from God.”

The Church of England Mission and Public Affairs division will be responding to the consultation in due course.
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